
 

 

 
 
 
 
January 5, 2023 
 

THEREFORE, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Board of Supervisors for Woodbury 
County, Iowa, acting on a Petition for the establishment of the Salix Drainage District have set 
January 11, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. in the Board of Supervisor’s Meeting Room at the Woodbury 
County Courthouse, Sioux City, IA, as the time, place and date for an informational meeting to 
discuss the proposed drainage improvements for the District.  
 
 At the meeting several potential routes for the drainage improvements will be discussed.  
Based on input at the meeting an amended Engineers report will be drafted.  This letter is being 
sent to landowners where drainage easement may possibly need to be acquired. 
 

This is NOT a formal public hearing, and the Board will NOT be taking any official action 
other than to receive input from the landowners of the District. Please take notice and plan to 
attend, if possible. 
 
Respectfully sent, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Mouw P.E. 
District Engineer 




